Vienna Woods Swim and Tennis Club

P.O. Box 33

Vienna, VA 22183

September Newsletter

FALL STOCKHOLDERS’ MEETING: SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 24, 2011
4:00 PM, RAIN OR SHINE, CLUB GROUNDS

If you cannot attend, please send in your postage-paid proxy card.


www.viennawoods.org


Club Members, 

As you will see from the agenda item listed below for the Fall Stockholders meeting, two members of our volunteer Board have expired terms and are candidates for re-election.
Agenda Item for Fall Stockholders Meeting - September 24, 2011
At the upcoming Fall Stockholders’ meeting, Club members will be voting on the following matters: 
1. Election of Directors.  This year the Nominating Committee of the Board of Directors has nominated the following candidates for election, or re-election (as applicable), and the full Board recommends this slate to the membership:

         Benita Carr –    current Board member 
                Candidate for re-election 
         Karen Geiger – current Board member                         Candidate for re-election 

Club News:

SWIM TEAM - Kellie Owens
The swim team went undefeated in Division 3 this year. We were awarded the Division Championship trophy which is displayed in the pool office. This year our winter swim program will be held at Providence Recreation Center on Sunday evenings at 6:00 - 7:00 PM. Our head coach Jonathan Dee will be running this program. Registration is online and can be found on the swim team's web page.

TENNIS – Andy Ollis
 We are very pleased to let everyone know that after 30 years of working in the Fairfax County Public Schools, most recently as the Director of Student Activities at McLean High School, Tom Herman has decided to retire and pursue his passion for teaching tennis.  Tom will be offering a full slate of tennis activities this fall from tiny tots to adults, including both group clinics and individual lessons.  The fall is a great time to be out on the courts and we hope many members will be able to come out and play.    If you would like more information, please visit the Vienna Woods website at http://www.viennawoods.org/tennis.htm.  You can also contact Tom directly by email at Ther222@aol.com or by phone at (703) 323-6247.

MEMBERSHIP – Linda Andress

Our club remains popular within our community, in that we have a waiting list of approximately 800.  This past year, we’ve purchased membership software to aid in our administrative tasks, such as billing and the family information card (which used to be in a rolodex at the front desk).  The new software allows us to communicate to you easier via email too.  If you’re thinking of selling your membership, visit our website’s Membership page for info on selling, renting, or buying a membership.   
